JUSTICE VIKRAMAJIT SEN

Office: Administrator, DDCA, Feroz Shah Kotla Stadium
E-mail: justicesen.ddca@gmail.com, Tele: 26317274

Date: 16t October 2017

NOTICE

TICKETS FOR THE UPCOMING T 20 MATCH BETWEEN INDIA & NEW ZEALAND AT
FEROZSHAH KOTLA ON 15T NOVEMBER 2017 ARE AVAILABLE FROM TODAY ON
PAYTM.COM. MEMBERS/PUBLIC MAY PURCHASE THEM IF THEY REQUIRE. KINDLY
NOTE THAT MEMBERS WILL BE SENT THEIR TICKETS DIRECTLY FROM PAYTM AS

PER THE HIGH COURT ORDER.

\"-n
Justice (Retd.) Vikramajit Sen
Administrator, DDCA



